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Notice of Closure 3/13/2020 
 

Dear St. Paul’s Child Care Program and Senior Day Families, 

 

The health and well-being of our residents, children, and participants is our top priority.  

 

Considering that those we serve are typically more vulnerable to the CoronaVirus, we have decided to 

close our Child Care and Senior Day Program beginning at the end of business day today, 3/13/2020, until 

further notice.  

 

We appreciate your understanding during this time. We have made this decision in order to better protect 

the safety and well-being of those we serve and their families.  

 

Our teachers and Senior Day Staff will continue to work and support our residents at other St. Paul’s 

locations.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for questions or concerns at behealthy@stpaulseniors.org or call us. 

Hot Line: 619-271-6200. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Cheryl Wilson, RN, CEO 

 

 

 

St. Paul’s Senior Services, 328 Maple Street, San Diego, CA 92103. Tel 619-239-6900 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
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